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	Why Should I Attend the Washington D.C. Fly-in?





[bookmark: _kcx56carudhh][bookmark: _can2ielbxi6q]For over 90 years the American Mosquito Control Association (AMCA) has been the leading authority in setting the standard care for protecting public and environmental health through knowledge and advocacy in vector management. 

Our over 1,300 members represent every corner of the country from the North Atlantic and South Pacific to International and Industry members. The continued success and growth of the American Mosquito Control Association and our work relies heavily on continuing funding at appropriate levels from our federal partners in the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention.

Among AMCA’s main funding priorities for the yet to be completed fiscal year 2025 appropriations, as well as the currently commencing Fiscal Year 2026 appropriations process is to both maintain federal support for ongoing vector-borne disease prevention and control activities, as well as grow our surveillance capacity through Congressional support of VectorSurv. VectorSurv is a web-based platform for data management and analysis that is used by vector control and public health agencies in the U.S., has the ability to modernize the Nation’s capacity to track, respond to, and predict areas of increased risk for vector-borne diseases. VectorSurv has been slowly expanding to include U.S. states and US-Affiliated Pacific Islands.

By providing factual information to your representatives and senators in Washington, DC, you are making the concerns of your region known while participating in a larger effort to inform the American public on the best practices for protecting community health. It is imperative each of your federally elected officials are aware of our concerns and the importance of our work. Your voice will help us amplify our message and the importance of the work we each do every day. 

The CDC indicates the U.S. is not prepared to adequately respond to the increased public health threat of vector-borne diseases, including mosquitoes. Without improved mosquito surveillance, prevention, and rapid response capability we risk the emergence and spread of exotic vector-borne diseases such as Zika and West Nile Virus. 

AMCA is working against the clock to gain support on public health ensuring measures such as Strengthening Mosquito Abatement for Safety and Health (SMASH) Act, the Pandemic and All-Hazards Preparedness (PAPHA) and the “Reducing Regulatory Burdens Act of 2020” (HR 5089). The support of all members is needed to exemplify the wide-reaching need for greater mosquito control capability and to ensure that our concerns are recognized as a National priority.
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